
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Preliminary Operating and Capital Budgets of the 

Town of Islip for fiscal year beginning January 1, 2023, have been completed and filed in the 

Office of the Town Clerk at Town Hall, New York. 

Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board of the Town of Islip will hold a public 

hearing at 10:30 a.m., on the 10th day of November 2022 to consider adopting the 2023 Operating 

and Capital Budgets.  At such hearing, all citizens are invited to participate and provide the Town 

Board with written and oral comments concerning the Town's entire proposed budget.  The entire 

proposed operating budget can be inspected by the public from 8:30 a.m. until 5:00 p.m., Monday 

through Friday in the Town Clerk's Office, Town Hall.  Arrangements to view the budget can be 

made by contacting the Town Clerk’s office at (631) 224-5490 and/or by email at 

townclerk@islipny.gov. 

Further notice is hereby given that pursuant to Section 108 of the Town Law, the proposed 

salaries, based on a fifty-two week year, thirty-five hour work week, of the following Town 

officials are hereby specified as follows:        

  Supervisor  116,213     

  Councilperson  87,527     

  Councilperson  87,527     

  Councilperson  87,527     

  Councilperson  87,527     

  Tax Receiver  96,372     

  Town Clerk  96,372    

  Town Clerk - Registrar Stipend  7,500     

         



 Further notice is hereby given that the Town Board may consider any other matter lawfully 

before it.    

 

TOWN BOARD, TOWN OF ISLIP 
OLGA H. MURRAY, TOWN CLERK 

 
Islip, New York 

November 10, 2022 
        

         

         

         

        

         

  

        

         

  

     


